Addendum to Behaviour Policy during Covid 19 pandemic.

- All staff continue to use the schools behaviour policy.
- We are also aware that this is a difficult time for all children and their families so staff are all aware of the need to be very positive and extra supportive of all the children especially as those attending school will have either parents who are keyworkers or be vulnerable.
- Staff in the pods liaise with each other re different children to ensure individual children's needs are met and any behaviour dealt with appropriately.
- School is running an alternative timetable which enables the pupils to engage in a variety of different tasks and do extra art, DT.
- We are constantly monitoring the well- being of all pupils and adapting our focus to support those who may be finding this situation more stressful.
- Children in school are saying that they are enjoying the tasks and also meeting new children from different classes.